

CONSULADO GENERAL DE ESPANA

PROTECCIONES

No. 9 J.6 MONTREAL. 2, P.Q. 1155 METCALFE STREET January 4, 1945.

Dear Sir:

In acknowledging the receipt of your letter of December 27, 1944, I wish to draw your attention to the first paragraph of our letter No. J.388 of September 12, 1944, which reads in part that "a special fund is to be established by the Government of Japan etc.".

I wish to inform you that the money for this purpose has not yet arrived. When, however, a remittance is received with proper instructions, I shall be glad to forward your message to my Government for transmission.

Yours faithfully,

Count of Morales Consul General of Spain in charge of Japanese interests

Count of morals

J. Wakabayashi, Esquire, Spokesman for Japanese Nationals, Rosebery, B. C.